
17th September 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Re: Key Stage 2 Options - your child’s new school 
 

While it seems a long way away, the portal to apply for your child’s next school place is now 
open.  I am writing to inform you of Bushfield’s open mornings and information evening 
events that are happening on the 24th and 25th of September.   

While we may have a slight bias, I would like to genuinely urge you to choose Bushfield. 

Not only are the closer links between Wyvern and Bushfield going to make your child’s 
whole transition a much smoother and calmer experience for them but Bushfield has 
consistently been amongst the top ten performing schools of Milton Keynes in recent years. 

Alongside Bushfield’s high emphasis on academic study, we also have fantastic grounds and 
resources; a wide and diverse curriculum; a keen interest in games and PE and amazing 
support for the children including access to independent professionals. 

You are warmly invited to come and visit us and see for yourselves, we are looking forward 
to meeting you. 
 

Open Mornings 

09:00 – 10:00am on Monday 24th September and Tuesday 25th September 

Turn up for a tour of the school while the children are in lessons and meet the senior 
leadership team to ask any questions you may have. 
 

Information Evening  

6:30 – 7:30pm on Tuesday 25th September 

Meet for a short presentation from the Executive Head and Headteacher about the school; 
meet the senior leadership team and ask any questions you may have. 

 

Steve Springett-McHugh & Steve Weston 


